
MEMORANDUM 
84 W Santa Clara Street, Suite 830 
San José, CA 95113 
(408) 564-8606 
www.altaplanning.com 
 
 

City of Cupertino | 1  

 

To:  Jon Cacciotti, HMH 

From:  Lola Torney, Alta Planning + Design 

Date:  May 7, 2019 

Re:  Regnart Creek Trail Phase II – Public Meeting 

 

Meeting Summary  
On Wednesday, April 24, 2019, the City of Cupertino hosted a Public Meeting (meeting) from 6:30 to 8:30 pm at the 
Cupertino Community Hall. A welcome table was set up at the entrance where participants could sign in to the 
event, fill out and turn in comment cards, or fill out and turn in a speaker card. The meeting began with a 
presentation by Roger Lee, Acting Director of Public Works who provided information on the project history, 
highlighted the current trail extents and design features, and explained the format for the rest of the meeting. The 
meeting then broke out into an “open house” format where attendees could view the various display boards 
located on either side of the room at their own pace and engage with City staff and the project team stationed at 
each board. The boards showed the project extents and the proposed treatments for the two main alternatives. 
After the open house portion of the meeting, David Stillman, City Transportation Manager, provided a brief 
presentation highlighting the various alternatives identified in the feasibility study, which range from a 
combination of on-street and off-street facilities to a completely on-street facility. The meeting concluded with a 
question and answer session where attendees who filled out a speaker card were invited to the front and given up 
to three minutes to ask questions and comment on the project.  
 
Seventy (70) people signed into the event. Forty-nine (49) people turned in comment cards to the project team and 
nineteen (19) people turned in a speaker card. The meeting was also attended by a member of the Santa Clara 
Valley Water District. 
 

Meeting Notification 
The City used a variety of methods to notify community members about the meeting. These included posting to 
the City homepage/calendar, City channel news crawls, project webpage, social media (Facebook, Next Door). 
Postcards were mailed to residents living directly adjacent to trail the extents and living within 300 feet of a 
proposed trailhead. Flyers were distributed and announcements were made through the Safe Routes to School 
working group meetings and newsletter, and e-notifications were sent to the “Regnart Creek Trail” email 
subscribers. 

Attachments 
A. Photos – Photos taken during the event 
B. Notifications – Copies of the public notices that community members received to advertise the event 
C. Comment Cards - Comment cards received during the meeting with personal information redacted from 

each card  
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Attachment A – Photos  
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Attachment B – Notifications 

Postcard 
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Flyer 
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Attachment C – Comment Cards 

The following comment cards were turned into the public meeting and personal information has been redacted for 
privacy.  
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